
11 July 2022

Dear Shareholder,

PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP (‘PwC’) ceasing to hold office as auditor of CMC Markets plc (the ‘Company’)

As publicised in 2021, the Board has approved the proposed appointment of Deloitte LLP as the auditor of the Company for the financial year 
beginning on 1 April 2022. PwC will cease to hold office as auditor of the Company with effect from the conclusion of the Annual General 
Meeting being held on 28 July 2022.

In accordance with section 519 of the Companies Act 2006 (the “Act”), PwC has provided a Statement of Reasons as required by law, a copy 
of which is included overleaf as required by section 520 of the Act.

Yours sincerely,

Patrick Davis
General Counsel & Company Secretary

133 Houndsditch, London EC3A 7BX, United Kingdom 
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PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP, 7 More London Riverside, London, SE1 2RT 
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PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England with registered number OC303525.  The registered office of  
PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP is 1 Embankment Place, London WC2N 6RH.  PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP is authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority for designated 
investment business. 
 

 
 
The Directors 
CMC Markets plc 
133 Houndsditch 
London 
EC3A 7BX 
 
4 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
Statement of Reasons connected with ceasing to hold office as Auditors 
 
In accordance with Section 519 of the Companies Act 2006 (the “Act”), we set out below the reasons 
connected with PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP, registered auditor number C001004062, ceasing to hold 
office as auditors of CMC Markets plc, registered no: 05145017 (the “Company”) effective from 28 July 
2022. 
 
The reason we are ceasing to hold office is that the Company undertook a competitive tender process 
for the position of statutory auditor and we were unsuccessful in retaining the audit. 
 
There are no reasons for and no other matters connected with our ceasing to hold office as auditors of 
the Company that we consider need to be brought to the attention of the Company’s members or 
creditors. 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
 
PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP 

 
 


